Regular Zoning Board Meeting Valier Civic Center May 13, 2019

Dave Widhalm, Chairman Board members Leo Malinak, Troy VandenBos, Ed Caball and Louie DeBoo Board Staff: Jackie Sheble, Board Clerk

Dave Widhalm brought the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.

Application for permission to build for Homer Adamson was reviewed. Homer Adamson, 807 Montana Street, would like to build a garage. Dave Widhalm called for a motion to open the application for discussion. Leo Malinak moved to open the application for discussion; Louie DeBoo seconded. Motion approved unanimously. Dave Widhalm called for discussion. No discussion heard. Dave Widhalm called for a motion on the application for permission to build. Leo Malinak moved to recommend approval of the application for permission to build for Homer Adamson; Troy VandenBos seconded. Dave Widhalm called for a vote on the motion. Motion carried unanimously.

Application for permission to build for Taylor VandenBos was reviewed. Taylor VandenBos 724 Montana Street would like to build a fence. Dave Widhalm called for a motion to open the application for discussion. Leo Malinak moved to open the application for discussion; Louie DeBoo seconded. Motion approved unanimously. Dave Widhalm called for discussion. No discussion heard. Dave Widhalm called for a motion on the application for permission to build. Leo Malinak moved to recommend approval of the application for permission to build for Taylor VandenBos; Louie DeBoo seconded. Dave Widhalm called for a vote on the motion. Votes were as follows: Louie DeBoo aye, Ed Caball aye, and Leo Malinak aye; Troy VandenBos abstained. Motion carried.

There being no more business to come before Zoning Board, Dave Widhalm called for a motion to adjourn the meeting. Leo Malinak made a motion to adjourn the meeting; Louie DeBoo seconded. Dave Widhalm called for a vote on the motion. Motion carried unanimously. Meeting was adjourned at 6:50 p.m.

Jacalyn G. Sheble, Board Clerk